eptember 202

Welcome to the start of the PPWC 2024-2025 year!

| want thank everyone again for the great job celebrating our 60™ Anniversary as well as the
installation of our new board. We did have articles in the Kenosha News, Prairie Neighbors, and
in the GFWC WI Club Woman.

We would like to thank Lucille for opening her home to us for the August picnic! Her backyard
has such a beautiful view of Lake Michigan. There was a variety of food to choose from and all
the members enjoyed visiting and catching up.

We had a very successful Garage Sale August 16" and 17t". Thank you to Colleen and her
husband for offering their home again. We had tons to choose from! Thank you to all the
members who donated and worked at the event. It was a lot of work setting up, taking down
and delivering the unsold items especially given the rainy weather.

September 12t will be our first meeting back; it will be at the Pleasant Prairie Historical
Museum. Social time is from 6:00pm — 6:30pm, then the meeting will begin. Sue S. and her
committee will be hosting the meeting and program. Highway clean-up will be in September
again. We will hear from Cheri at our meeting as to which Saturday that will be.

The Pleasant Prairie Fire Station #1 (next to the Village Hall) will have their Fire Safety Day on
September 14" from 10:00am —2:00pm. | spoke to Chief Roepke and told him we would be happy
to help serve food to the visitors again this year. They will set up a table inside so that we can
pass out club literature. There was a sign-up sheet passed around during the picnic; however,
since we will be in two locations, we will need more help. Thank you in advance for signing up!

Our PINK-tober Auction, which is Wednesday, October 16, is fast approaching so please start
thinking about your donations. The drop off this year will be at my home, 9670 42" Court,
Pleasant Prairie starting September 26™ from 1:00pm to 5:00pm.

This is kind of a lengthy Newsletter! When we return to club after the summer, we hit the
ground running. Hope to see everyone at the September meeting!

Your Club President, Nancy



IMPORTANT DATES

September 12t — Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club general meeting 6:00pm - 8:00pm
September 14t™ — Pleasant Prairie Fire Safety Day from 10:00am — 2:00pm
September 26™ - September 30%" — Drop off auction items
October 10t" — Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club general meeting 6:00pm — 8:00pm

October 16%" — PINK-tober Auction at the Italian American Club - Doors open at 5:30pm



